Glover Planning Commission

Meeting with DuBois & King June 3, 2021

The Glover Planning Commission, represented by Randy Williams, Stephan Lowe and Liz Nelson, as well as Glover Selectboard member Brian Carroll and Glover citizen Sylvia Cannizarro met on the Glover green with Dayton Crites and Julia Ursaki, the two members of the team from Dubois-King, on Thursday afternoon, June 3, 2021 at 2:30 PM.

We talked at great length about ideas for the site including the state owned piece south of the green that could be better utilized with some mowing and trail markings to access the river. Also, we will explore limited parking there for Glover Day.

Then we walked across the bridge to look north up the river and then walked behind the Fire Departments storage building o explore the excellent recreation site for access to the river for splashing and fishing. We all walked up RT 16 to Red Sky Trading, discussing ideas and possibilities to make Glover better for residents, businesses and tourists.

After Dayton and Julia left, the rest of us talked at length about strategies for reaching everyone in Glover for their input – both suggestions and opinions. Sylvia Cannizarro had some excellent ideas which we will expand upon.

We adjourned at 4:30 PM.

Respectfully submitted,

Liz Nelson